WE REMEMBER OUR BELOVED DECEASED

We will soon enter the month of November, a time to celebrate the souls of our faithfully departed. As a parish community, we remember these loved ones in a special way.

Beginning Friday, November 1st, please place pictures of your deceased loved ones in our Sanctuary (not just those who died this past year). These pictures will remain there throughout the month of November as a reminder that all the faithfully departed join us in prayer and praise each time we celebrate Mass.

MEMORIAL MASS

For Deceased Loved Ones • Nov. 6th at 7:00PM

The entire community is invited to join us to remember and pray for those whom we have buried since last November. Please join your heart to those whose hearts are grieving. The service will be livestreamed to our website, Facebook & YouTube